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are as high as 90,000 psi (in proof load range). The cause of
this condition has not yet been determined. Tests are still in

progress.

NYLON 66
Steps are being taken to minimize the possibility of injury

to a user in removing a jammed cartridge resulting from the misuge
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2% a meeting on April 5, 1979, the Task Force considered

T
gghe. evelopment of a program for effective communication with
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ﬂ%onsumers and the general public concerning gun safety. It is

proposed to develop a series of specific messages on gun safety
topics to be disseminated as adverticements, f£ilm strips, or other
means to be determined. The minutes of the meeting are attached as
Exhibit B, The Task Force will meet again in about three weeks and

will present their proposals to the SAAMI Executive Committee in June.
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